
Minutes of the meeting of Sholden Parish Council held on Thursday 8 MARCH 2018 at 5 pm in Scout
HQ, The Street, Sholden
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PRESENT – Cllr’s Marsh, McArthur, Morris, Wanstall, Wall, Robbins, Bond, Mary
Shaw Parish Clerk, 7 members of the public
1. To Receive

apologies
Cllr’s Murphy, Kewley

2. To receive
declarations of
interest to matters
included on the
agenda

None received

3. To resolve that the
minutes of the parish
council meeting held
on 29 January 2018
are a correct record

Any action points and updates will be forwarded to the March 26
meeting.
Proposed: Cllr Morris Seconded: Cllr Wall
All in agreement

4. Public participation Outstanding issues at Sholden Fields are being dealt with and
positive talks between Wards and the Residents committee are on-
going.

5. To consider applying
to Dover District
Council to nominate
The Sportsman
Public House as an
Asset of Community
Value (ACV) (Cllr
Wanstall & Robbins)

Cllr Wanstall outlined the recent events that have brought this
meeting about and noted that in hindsight the council could have
acted sooner. Cllr Wanstall explained how registering The
Sportsman as an ACV worked. It was noted by Cllr Marsh that the
owner has right of appeal to the council’s decision if granted but if
not granted, the nominator does not. Cllr Wanstall noted that
seeking listed building status should be considered. Cllr Robbins
added that from discussions with officers at DDC, the future of The
Sportsman is unknown but it is unlikley to be used as a pub. Cllr
Robbins proposed that the council go ahead with the ACV
application. Cllr Wanstall seconded the proposal. All in agreement.

MS

6. To receive agenda
items for the next
meeting to be held
on 26 March 2018

None received. Cllr Marsh thanked all for coming.
Meeting closed at 5.15pm


